On Monday, November 16th, 2020 at 5:20 am,
a semi truck went up the loop at [-80 & IA-21
the wrong way, approaching I-80 EB going
WB.

The WWD stopped in the gore and found a
gap sufficient to turn around on the mainline to
go EB in the EB lanes. The truck was reported

by another motorist, who said they had
stopped the semi truck from continuing the
wrong way.




